
 New Eagle Borough Council met in regular session on Tuesday, February 2, 2016 at 7:00 PM at 
the regular meeting place. 

 The meeting was called to order by President Fine, with the following members of Council being 
present and answering to the call of the roll by the Secretary:  Messrs. A. Caseber, J. Fine, O. Pucell and 
W. Sherry.  Absent was J. Ferguson.  There being a quorum present, the meeting was declared in order.  
Also present was Mr. C. Fine, Mayor and Mr. Tm Berggren, Solicitor. 

 Mr. Brendan Garay from California, PA introduced himself to all present and advised that he is 
running for the office of State Representative. 

 Mr. Brian Barkby of New Eagle, commended the Road Crew for doing such a good job during the 
recent snowstorm.  Everyone present clapped in agreement. 

 Ms. Linda Levandosky and Ms. Deb Levandosky commented on how nice the picture of the eagle 
is that is on the meeting room wall. 

 The Secretary advised Council that the Borough Code books had been ordered and will be 
distributed as soon as they arrive. 

 The minutes of the previous meeting were sent to members of Council for approval.  There 
being no additions or corrections, it was moved by Caseber and seconded by Sherry to approve the 
minutes as sent.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary. 

 Bills in the amount of $23,475.77 were presented to Council for payment.  It was moved by 
Sherry and seconded by Pucell to pay all bills.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous call of the roll by 
the Secretary. 

 A motion to authorize the Mayor to purchase a new computer for the Borough, along with any 
programs needed, not to exceed the amount of $2,000.00 was presented to Council for approval.  It was 
moved by Caseber and seconded by Pucell to authorize the purchase.  Motion was adopted by the 
unanimous call of the roll by the Secretary.   

 A motion to authorize Council President to purchase a new air conditioner unit for the Council 
meeting room, not to exceed the amount of $600.00 was presented to Council for approval.  It was 
moved by Sherry and seconded by Caseber to authorize the purchase. 

 A motion to authorize Council President to investigate the cost and to purchase a heater to 
replace the existing heater for the Borough Garage was presented to Council for approval.  It was moved 
by Sherry and seconded by Pucell to authorize the purchase.  Motion was adopted by the unanimous 
call of the roll by the Secretary. 

 It was moved by Caseber and seconded by Sherry to adjourn at 7:15 PM.  Motion was carried. 

 



________________________________________ 

Diane L. Anthony, Borough Secretary    

 

 

 

 

  

  


